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Minutes for the WCSA Formal Full-Body Meeting

Monday, April 30, 2012
Call to Order:

Anthony McGuire called to order the formal full-body meeting of the Wesleyan Council on Student affairs at 00:00 P.M. on Monday, April 30, 2012 in Room 312 of Corns.

Roll Call:

Excused: Chris Litzler, Brad Ingles, Marshall Morris, Anthony Fisher
Absent:

President’s Report: WCSA readership program for USA Today and New York Times.

USA Today is offering OWU students a collegiate correspondent program 
Vice President’s Report:  Wednesday @ Old Bag it will be our last time to socialize until next semester

Off campus food point final survey is out and members should link it to their facebooks
Secretary’s Report:  HAGS
Residential Affairs Committee Report: People should go sign the poster boards in front of the student involvement office in regards to food for next year

Meetings with the counselors has been postponed until next semester

The new storage rooms will be in any of the dorms. You can purchase a box for 5 or 10 dollars. You buy the storage receipt from PS and you pick up the box from the dorm that you want to use.
Academic Affairs Committee Report:  Putting together the point of order for his committee
Campus Relations Committee Report:  Sweatshirts are finally ordered and should be in soon

Working on getting a banner for our tabling initiatives 

Ariel suggests that people should be productive over the summer
Student Conduct Committee Report: There have been revisions to the sexual assault policy. The positions are being chosen this week.
Treasurer’s Report:  
Advisor’s Report: Dean Goldsberry was only dunked once at Phi Delt’s dunk a-thon

Fill out the summer contact list 

The sexual conduct policy will be voted on in the fall
Old Business: Shakira and Kami will organize a committee to get more people to vote in 2012 
We need people to table on Wednesday. Alex Maser and Sammi Heffron volunteered 
New Business: 
Motion to End Debate: 

Announcements: Last student government meeting for Sharif. He suggests that it is a great time to get work done.

Anthony would like to thank all the new people for really being involved 

May move out starts this Saturday. Behind Welch and Smith Halls

Everyone should participate in may move out because many of the items they collect will be given to free stores.
Motion to Adjourn (until time of next meeting)


